Thank You Letter After A Panel Interview
November 19, 2007

Michael Brown, Esq.

Skadden, Arps, Slate, Meagher & Flom

One Beacon St. Boston, MA 02108

Dear Mr. Brown:

Thank you for meeting with me yesterday. I enjoyed learning about the firm’s corporate practice as well as the structure of the summer associate program.

I appreciate your efforts to arrange for me to meet with members of the Finance, Corporate, and Mergers & Acquisitions Departments. Please thank Nancy Thompson, Mark McConnell, and Steve Banks for taking the time to meet with me.

I am very excited about the possibility of joining Skadden next fall. I believe that I can make a valuable contribution to the firm given the combination of my academic training and practical work experience.

Please let me know if I can provide you with any additional information to evaluate my candidacy.  I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Sincerely, Kerry Thomas
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